
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to Chestnut Class 
Dear Parents, 

It really is lovely to be back at school with your children. I want your children to feel 

happy and secure at school and to enjoy Year Four in Chestnut. I hope that, together, we 

can work to achieve this. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch    

with me. 

I am including a few bits of information that I think you will find useful. 

 

 PE 

PE will be on Tuesday and Thursday. 

Please can children come to school in their PE kit on these days.  

Homework 

I am sending home a letter about KIRFs, which the children will be working on for  

homework each week.  I will also be setting spellings. 

 Homework and spellings will be set on Seesaw. 

 I would also like children to be reading at home and working on learning their times   

 tables. 

Reading Books can be changed on any day. 

Please can you help and support your children with these areas. 

 General 

Please can children bring a bottle of water to school each day. 

The bottle can go home each    day to be washed and refilled for the next day.  

Lunchtime will be at 12.30 so I would also encourage the children to bring a piece of fruit 

to eat at morning break. 

If you have any queries or concerns, please contact me.    

   Mrs A Blackburn (Class Teacher) 


